
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF PALMYRA 

NOTICE OF 2026 BUDGET WORKSHOPS 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Town Board of the Town of Palmyra 
will conduct Budget Workshop on Tuesday September 2nd, Tuesday 
September 9th, Tuesday September 16th, Tuesday September 23rd, and 
Tuesday September 30th (If necessary), and Tuesday October 7th (if 
necessary), with all workshops beginning at 6:30 PM, at the Palmyra 
Town Hall, 1180 Canandaigua Rd, Palmyra, New York. 
 
FURTHER NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that these workshops are called to 
discuss the proposed 2026 budget, as well as any other business that 
may come before the Town Board. 
 

Dated:  August 29th, 2025 
 


